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Coders' Specialty Guide 2024: Oncology/ Hematology - AAPC 2024-01-31
Master oncology CPT® and HCPCS Level II procedure codes, with time to spare.
Get on the fast track with the Coders’ Specialty Guide 2024: Oncology &
Hematology. You’ll improve your productivity and reporting accuracy by having
all the information you need about a code already neatly organized for you for
quick reference — code descriptors, NCCI edits, ICD-10 cross references, RVUs,
anatomical illustrations, Medicare fee amounts for both physicians and
hospitals, and expert coding tips. Plus, a description of the procedure in
easy-to-understand terms, so you can confidently translate your providers’
notes into the correct codes. Ace your oncology and hematology procedure
reporting with features like: Oncology and hematology CPT® and HCPCS Level II
procedure and service codes, including new and revised 2024 codes Official
descriptors for Category I-III CPT® codes Lay term description for each
procedure Fail-safe coding and billing advice for specific codes CPT® and HCPCS
Level II modifier crosswalk for procedures Medicare physician fee schedule
(physicians and hospitals) with RVUs Coding indicators (pre-, post-, intra-
operative, global periods, and diagnostic tests) NCCI edits to avoid bundling
issues Appendix with medical terms ICD-10-CM-to-CPT® crosswalks to help you
effectively code procedures Comprehensive code index with page numbers for
quicker code lookup Color-coded tabs to help you navigate easily Detailed
anatomical illustrations *CPT® is a registered trademark of the American
Medical Association.
CPT Professional 2019 - American Medical Association 2018-09-25
CPT(R) 2019 Professional Edition is the definitive AMA-authored resource to
help health care professionals correctly report and bill medical procedures and
services.
CPT 2023 Express Reference Coding Card: Cardiology - American Medical
Association 2022-12
Each double-sided, laminated CPT(R) 2023 Express Reference coding card is
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designed to facilitate quick, yet accurate Current Procedural Terminology
(CPT(R)) coding by including hundreds of the most reported CPT codes per
medical specialty. These easy-to-use reference cards allow health care
professionals and practice staff to easily locate a desired code, which can
then be referenced in the CPT codebook. A separate Modifiers card lists all CPT
and HCPCS Level II modifiers for use with CPT codes. FEATURES AND BENEFITS AMA
EXCLUSIVE! -- CPT medium descriptors, symbols, and official CPT guidelines
included on the cards for each specialty. Illustrations and tables from the
CPT(R) 2023 Professional Edition-- provide visual examples of anatomy,
procedures and services discussed within the codes. Formatted in code order by
codebook sections and subsections -- makes locating a code quick and easy for
those familiar with the codebook. Portability -- cards fit easily into the
codebook. Durable -- lamination creates a sturdy, tear-resistant resource
suitable for daily use.
Coders' Specialty Guide 2023: Cardiology/ Cardiothoracic Surgery - AAPC
2023-01-31
Find everything you need for each cardiology coding decision on a single page.
How’d you like to rule your workload with mastery of the 2023 CPT® and HCPCS
codes for cardiology? Now you can with the Coders' Specialty Guide 2023:
Cardiology/Cardiothoracic Surgery. No need to flip through bulky coding books
with this specialty-specific and intelligently designed resource. Everything
you need for a code is organized for rapid access on one page—ICD-10 cross
references, RVUs, and lay terms, along with anatomical illustrations, Medicare
reimbursement details, and expert coding and billing guidance. Expedient
reporting made easy with the cardiology coding advantage: Cardiology and
cardiothoracic surgery CPT® codes, including 2023 new and revised codes
Official descriptors for category I-III CPT® codes Easy-to-follow lay term
explanations of how physicians perform each procedure Expert coding and billing
tips for assigning specific CPT® codes Medicare reimbursement rates for
physicians and hospitals with facility and non-facility RVUs Modifier
crosswalks showing applicable modifiers for CPT® codes Pre-, post-, and intra-
operative procedure indicators CCI edits to check for bundling conflicts HCPCS
codes for cardiology, including official descriptors, lay term explanations,
and coding tips for commonly used supplies and equipment ICD-10-CM-to-CPT®
crosswalks to pin down medical necessity and reap maximum reimbursement
Complete code index to make searches quick and easy Dictionary-style headers
for fast navigation Captioned Illustrations displaying correlating codes for
each image And more! Rely on the Coders' Specialty Guide 2023: Cardiology/
Cardiothoracic Surgery for reporting accuracy and coding speed. *CPT® is a
registered trademark of the American Medical Association
CPT® Coding Essentials for Cardiology and Cardiothoracic Surgery 2018 -
American Medical Association 2017-12-15
This all-in-one resource focuses on the most important CPT and HCPCS codes for
cardiology and vascular surgery, plus medicine and ancillary services codes
chosen by experts who have taken into consideration utilization, denial risk
and complexity.
Step-By-Step Medical Coding, 2017 Edition - Carol J. Buck 2016-12-06
Resource ordered for the Health Information Technology program 105301.
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CPT 2020 Express Reference Coding Card: Cardiology - American Medical
Association 2019-12
Each double-sided, laminated CPT® 2020 Express Reference coding card is
designed to facilitate quick, yet accurate CPT coding by supplying hundreds of
the most commonly reported CPT codes per medical specialty. These easy-to-use
reference cards allow health care providers and staff members to easily locate
a desired code, which can then be referenced in the CPT codebook. A separate
card lists all modifiers used with CPT and HCPCS codes. FEATURES AND BENEFITS
AMA EXCLUSIVE! CPT medium descriptors, symbols, and official CPT guidelines
included on the cards for each specialty Illustrations and tables from the CPT®
2020 Professional codebook -- provide visual examples of anatomy, procedures
and services discussed within the codes Formatted in code order under codebook
sections and subsections -- makes locating a code quick and easy for those
familiar with the codebook Portability -- cards fit easily into the codebook
Durable -- lamination creates a sturdy, tear-resistant resource suitable for
daily use
CPT Professional 2020 - American Medical Association 2019-09-23
This AMA-authored resource helps health care professionals correctly report and
bill medical procedures and services.
Cardiac CT Imaging - Matthew J. Budoff 2010-06-16
CT is an accurate technique for assessing cardiac structure and function, but
advances in computing power and scanning technology have resulted in increased
popularity. It is useful in evaluating the myocardium, coronary arteries,
pulmonary veins, thoracic aorta, pericardium, and cardiac masses; because of
this and the speed at which scans can be performed, CT is even more attractive
as a cost-effective and integral part of patient evaluation. This book collates
all the current knowledge of cardiac CT and presents it in a clinically
relevant and practical format appropriate for both cardiologists and
radiologists. The images have been supplied by an experienced set of
contributing authors and represent the full spectrum of cardiac CT. As
increasing numbers have access to cardiac CT scanners, this book provides all
the relevant information on this modality. This is an extensive update of the
previous edition bringing the reader up-to-date with the immense amount of
updated content in the discipline.
CPT Coding Essentials for Cardiology 2019 - American Medical Association
2018-12-20
CPT(R) Coding Essentials optimizes both CPT and ICD-10 code selection with
helpful CPT-to-ICD-10-CM crosswalks and detailed explanations of anatomy,
physiology and documentation.
Coders' Specialty Guide 2024: Cardiology/ Cardiothoracic Surgery - AAPC
2024-01-31
Find all the details you need to support each cardiology coding decision How
would you like to rule your workload with mastery of the 2024 CPT® and HCPCS
Level II procedure codes for cardiology? Now you can with the Coders' Specialty
Guide 2024: Cardiology/Cardiothoracic Surgery. No need to flip through bulky
coding books with this specialty-specific and intelligently designed resource.
All the information you need about a code is organized for rapid access —
ICD-10 cross references, RVUs, and NCCI edits, along with anatomical
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illustrations, Medicare reimbursement details, and expert coding and billing
guidance. Plus, a description of the procedure in easy-to-understand terms, so
you can confidently translate your providers’ notes into the correct codes.
Expedient your cardiology coding with these features: Cardiology and
cardiothoracic surgery CPT® and HCPCS Level II procedure and service codes,
including 2024 new and revised codes Official descriptors for Category I-III
CPT® codes Easy-to-follow lay term explanations of how physicians perform each
procedure Expert coding and billing tips for assigning specific CPT® codes
Medicare reimbursement rates for physicians and hospitals with facility and
non-facility RVUs Modifier crosswalks showing applicable modifiers for CPT®
codes Pre-, post-, and intra-operative procedure indicators NCCI edits to check
for bundling conflicts ICD-10-CM-to-CPT® crosswalks to pin down medical
necessity and reap maximum reimbursement Complete code index to make searches
quick and easy Dictionary-style headers for fast navigation Detailed anatomical
illustrations And more! Rely on the Coders' Specialty Guide 2024: Cardiology &
Cardiothoracic Surgery for reporting accuracy and coding speed. *CPT® is a
registered trademark of the American Medical Association.
Oncologic Imaging - David G. Bragg 2002
Completely updated to reflect the latest developments in science and
technology, the second edition of this reference presents the diagnostic
imaging tools essential to the detection, diagnosis, staging, treatment
planning, and post-treatment management of cancer in both adults and children.
Organized by major organs and body systems, the text offers comprehensive,
abundantly illustrated guidance to enable both the radiologist and clinical
oncologist to better appreciate and overcome the challenges of tumor imaging.
Features 12 brand-new chapters that examine new imaging techniques, molecular
imaging, minimally invasive approaches, 3D and conformal treatment planning,
interventional techniques in radiation oncology, interventional breast
techniques, and more. Emphasizes practical interactions between oncologists and
radiologists. Includes expanded coverage of paediatric tumours as well as
thorax, gastrointestinal tract, genitourinary, and musculoskeletal cancers.
Offers reorganized and increased content on the brain and spinal cord. Nearly
1,400 illustrations enable both the radiologist and clinical oncologist to
better appreciate and overcome the challenges of tumour imaging. - Outstanding
Features! Presents internationally renowned authors' insights on recent
technological breakthroughs in imaging for each anatomical region, and offers
their views on future advances in the field. Discusses the latest advances in
treatment planning. Devotes four chapters to the critical role of imaging in
radiation treatment planning and delivery. Makes reference easy with a body-
system organisation.
CPT Reference Guide for Cardiovascular Coding 2015 - American Medical
Association 2014-12
Efficiently and accurately report cardiovascular services and procedures with
the CPT Reference Guide for Cardiovascular Coding 2014. This edition includes
new codes and guidelines for the chapters on intracardiac and peripheral
interventions, and cardiovascular procedures and services. Co-published by the
CPT experts of the AMA and cardiovascular specialists from the American College
of Cardiology Foundation, this cardiology coding and reimbursement resource
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provides a complete overview of the heart structures, vessels and conduction
system, including cardiovascular basics and common ailments.
CPT 2021 Express Reference Coding Card: Cardiology - American Medical
Association 2020-12
Each double-sided, laminated CPT® 2021 Express Reference coding card is
designed to facilitate quick, yet accurate CPT coding by supplying hundreds of
the most commonly reported CPT codes per medical specialty. These easy-to-use
reference cards allow health care providers and staff members to easily locate
a desired code, which can then be referenced in the CPT codebook. A separate
card lists all modifiers used with CPT and HCPCS codes. FEATURES AND BENEFITS
AMA EXCLUSIVE! CPT medium descriptors, symbols, and official CPT guidelines
included on the cards for each specialty. Illustrations and tables from the
CPT® 2021 ProfessionalEdition -- provide visual examples of anatomy, procedures
and services discussed within the codes. Formatted in code order under codebook
sections and subsections -- makes locating a code quick and easy for those
familiar with the codebook. Portability -- cards fit easily into the codebook.
Durable -- lamination creates a sturdy, tear-resistant resource suitable for
daily use.
CDT 2021 - American Dental Association 2020-09-08
To find the most current and correct codes, dentists and their dental teams can
trust CDT 2021: Current Dental Terminology, developed by the ADA, the official
source for CDT codes. 2021 code changes include 28 new codes, 7 revised codes,
and 4 deleted codes. CDT 2021 contains new codes for counseling for the control
and prevention of adverse oral, behavioral, and systemic health effects
associated with high-risk substance use, including vaping; medicament
application for the prevention of caries; image captures done through
teledentistry by a licensed practitioner to forward to another dentist for
interpretation; testing to identify patients who may be infected with SARS-
CoV-2 (aka COVID-19). CDT codes are developed by the ADA and are the only
HIPAA-recognized code set for dentistry. CDT 2021 codes go into effect on
January 1, 2021. -- American Dental Association
CPT Professional 2022 - American Medical Association 2021-09-17
CPT(R) 2022 Professional Edition is the definitive AMA-authored resource to
help healthcare professionals correctly report and bill medical procedures and
services.
CodeLink - 2005

CPT 2015 - American Medical Association 2014
This codebook helps professionals remain compliant with annual CPT code set
changes and is the AMAs official coding resource for procedural coding rules
and guidelines. Designed to help improve CPT code competency and help
professionals comply with current CPT code changes, it can help enable them to
submit accurate procedural claims.
CPT Coding Essentials for Cardiology & Cardiothoracic Surgery 2022 - American
Medical Association 2021-12-19
Cardiology and vascular surgery coding and billing knowledge available in a
single volume, conveniently superseding the need for multiple resources or
years of experience.
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Coding Companion for Cardiology/Cardiothoracic Surgery/Vascular Surgery -
2021-12-21

CPT Coding Essentials for Cardiology and Cardiothoracic Surgery 2020 - American
Medical Association 2019-12-19
This all-in-one resource focuses on the most important CPT(R) and HCPCS codes
for cardiology and vascular surgery, plus medicine and ancillary services codes
chosen by experts who have taken into consideration utilization, denial risk
and complexity.
Principles of Coding and Reimbursement for Surgeons - Mark Savarise 2016-12-30
This text provides the in-depth understanding of the mechanisms that guide
coding and reimbursement. The text is meant to be useful to surgeons in
practice, both in general surgery and in surgical subspecialties; practice
management teams of surgical practices and to resident physicians in surgery.
Part 1 of the text addresses the CPT coding process, the relative valuation
system (RVU), the ICD-9 and ICD-10 systems of classification, Medicare Part B
payment rules for physicians, the DRG system and Medicare Part A payment for
hospitals, alternative payment models, and the myriad of quality measures of
importance to surgeons. Part 2 of the text addresses specific coding in areas
where surgeons historically have had the most difficulty. This is not meant to
substitute for the available texts, software or courses on coding, but to
provide the historical background and rationale for the specific coding rules.
Principles of Coding and Reimbursement for Surgeons will be of great value to
general surgeons and surgical subspecialists in private practice, academic
institutions, and employed positions. It will provide direction to management
teams from practice and institutional levels. It is also of use to surgical
trainees and to researchers in health policy issues.
CPT Express Reference Coding Card 2022: Cardiology - American Medical
Association 2021-12
Each double-sided, laminated CPT(R) 2022 Express Reference coding card is
designed to facilitate quick, yet accurate CPT coding by including hundreds of
the most reported CPT codes per medical specialty. These easy-to-use reference
cards allow healthcare professionals and practice staff to easily locate a
desired code, which can then be referenced in the CPT codebook. A separate
Modifiers card lists all CPT and HCPCS Level II modifiers for use with CPT
codes. FEATURES AND BENEFITS AMA EXCLUSIVE! CPT medium descriptors, symbols,
and official CPT guidelines included on the cards for each specialty.
Illustrations and tables from the CPT(R) 2022 ProfessionalEdition -- provide
visual examples of anatomy, procedures and services discussed within the codes.
Formatted in code order by codebook sections and subsections -- makes locating
a code quick and easy for those familiar with the codebook. Portability --
cards fit easily into the codebook. Durable -- lamination creates a sturdy,
tear-resistant resource suitable for daily use.
The Animal Doctor - Tayo Amoz 2008

Cardiac Imaging - Stacy Gregory 2007

CPT Reference Guide for Cardiovascular Coding - American Medical Association
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2014-05-14
Efficiently and accurately report cardiovascular services and procedures CPTr
Reference Guide for Cardiovascular Coding 2013, now includes discussion of 49
more codes in such areas as E/M Services, the Cardiovascular subsections of
Surgery and of Medicine, and Category III. Co-published by the CPT experts of
the American Medical Association (AMA) and the American College of Cardiology
Foundation (ACCF) cardiovascular specialists, this cardiology coding and
reimbursement resource provides a complete overview of the heart structures,
vessels, and conduction system, including cardiovascular basics and common
ailments. Features: * Returning for 2013! An updated and expanded edition of
the glossary that last appeared in the 2011 edition -- provides quick and clear
explanation of those terms you need to understand in order to code properly *
More than 20 new and revised coding tips -- give that extra bit of insider
detail to help you code properly * Updated! Exclusive CPTr Assistant, CPTr
Changes, and Clinical Examples in Radiology citations -- link you to three
authoritative AMA resources that offer in-depth explanations of specific
procedures and services while improving your understanding of cardiovascular
coding * Current coding and payment policy information from AMA and ACCF --
ensures the most appropriate code selection for diagnostic and therapeutic
radiological and cardiovascular procedures and services * Procedural and
anatomical illustrations -- offer a visual reference to better understand
interventional procedures and the associated codes * Descriptions of services
and case examples -- increase your ability to recognize appropriate codes when
reporting procedures and services * Numerous detailed appendixes -- place
valuable information within reach and save you time with research
Cardiac Catheterization for Congenital Heart Disease - Gianfranco Butera
2021-07-22
The second edition of this handbook is an up-to-date guide to the application
of catheter-based interventions across the entire age range of congenital heart
disease patients, from fetal life through to adulthood. It considers the
changes and improvements that have occurred during the last few years in terms
of new procedures, new tools and devices (in particular in the field of
valves), new imaging and pre-procedural strategies, such as 3D-printing, 3D-
rotational angiography and fusion imaging. It provides readers with clear
instructions on techniques for vascular access, valve dilatation, angioplasty,
stent implantation, defect closure, defect creation, pulmonary valve
implantation and on the hybrid approach, as well as on various other
procedures. As in the first edition, topics are approached using a step-by-step
format, ensuring that readers can immediately access the information relevant
to their daily practice. Numerous explanatory figures and drawings are included
in each chapter in order to further clarify how to plan, perform and evaluate
diagnostic and interventional procedures in the field of congenital heart
disease. It also highlights important tips and tricks that will assist health
operators in achieving optimal outcomes, and includes an appendix with
additional general equations and BSA, and oxygen consumption charts. This
practical guide will be a valuable resource for surgeons and cardiologists in
their daily clinical practice.
Codelink 2002 Cardiology - ADP Context Staff 2002-01-01
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Guide to link CPT to ICD-9-CM codes for easier medical billing.
ERC-CPT 2019 Cardiology - AMERICAN MEDICAL ASSOCIATION. 2018-12-14
Each double-sided, laminated CPT® 2019 Express Reference coding card is
designed to facilitate quick, yet accurate CPT coding by supplying hundreds of
the most commonly reported CPT codes per medical specialty. These easy-to-use
reference cards allow health care providers and staff members to easily locate
a desired code, which can then be referenced in the CPT codebook. A separate
card lists all modifiers used with CPT and HCPCS codes. Features and Benefits *
AMA EXCLUSIVE! CPT medium descriptors, symbols, and official CPT guidelines
included on the cards for each specialty * Illustrations and tables from the
CPT® 2019 Professional codebook -- provide visual examples of anatomy,
procedures and services discussed within the codes * Formatted in code order
under codebook sections and subsections -- makes locating a code quick and easy
for those familiar with the codebook * Portability -- cards fit easily into the
codebook * Durable -- lamination creates a sturdy, tear-resistant resource
suitable for daily use
Dr. Z's Medical Coding Series - 2013-11-30
Dr. Z's Diagnostic & Interventional Cardiovascular Coding Reference, written by
physicians who are both clinicians and coding experts in this specialty area,
is a comprehensive guide that directs the user through the appropriate coding
and charging for complex cardiology procedures. It includes coding guidelines
ranging from the simplest procedures, such as echocardiography, to highly
complex procedures involving multiple coronary artery interventions and
electrophysiology. This extensive manual contains anatomical drawings,
comprehensive coding and charging guidelines, as well as case examples to
demonstrate how physician terminology translates to procedure codes. It also
covers non-invasive and invasive procedures that may be performed by a
cardiologist or in a cardiology department. Additionally, this cardiology
coding book details coding guidelines for peripheral angiography and when it is
combined with cardiac catheterization. Dr. Z's Diagnostic & Interventional
Cardiovascular Coding Reference is the only source you need to appropriately
charge, code, and bill cardiovascular procedures. Order your cardiology coding
reference book today and stay informed about the complex world of diagnostic
and interventional cardiovascular procedures.
Registries for Evaluating Patient Outcomes - Agency for Healthcare Research and
Quality/AHRQ 2014-04-01
This User’s Guide is intended to support the design, implementation, analysis,
interpretation, and quality evaluation of registries created to increase
understanding of patient outcomes. For the purposes of this guide, a patient
registry is an organized system that uses observational study methods to
collect uniform data (clinical and other) to evaluate specified outcomes for a
population defined by a particular disease, condition, or exposure, and that
serves one or more predetermined scientific, clinical, or policy purposes. A
registry database is a file (or files) derived from the registry. Although
registries can serve many purposes, this guide focuses on registries created
for one or more of the following purposes: to describe the natural history of
disease, to determine clinical effectiveness or cost-effectiveness of health
care products and services, to measure or monitor safety and harm, and/or to
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measure quality of care. Registries are classified according to how their
populations are defined. For example, product registries include patients who
have been exposed to biopharmaceutical products or medical devices. Health
services registries consist of patients who have had a common procedure,
clinical encounter, or hospitalization. Disease or condition registries are
defined by patients having the same diagnosis, such as cystic fibrosis or heart
failure. The User’s Guide was created by researchers affiliated with AHRQ’s
Effective Health Care Program, particularly those who participated in AHRQ’s
DEcIDE (Developing Evidence to Inform Decisions About Effectiveness) program.
Chapters were subject to multiple internal and external independent reviews.
CPT Coding Essentials for Cardiology & Cardiothoracic Surgery 2021 - American
Medical Association 2020-12-19
Optimized for medical necessity and reimbursement understanding, this all-in-
one resource focuses on the most important CPT® and HCPCS codes for cardiology
and vascular surgery, plus medicine and ancillary services codes chosen by
experts who have taken into consideration utilization, denial risk and
complexity. CPT® Coding Essentials optimizes both CPT® and ICD-10 code
selection with helpful CPT®-to-ICD-10-CM crosswalks and detailed explanations
of anatomy, physiology and documentation. Other than the AMA CPT® Professional
Edition codebook, this is the only book in the market with verbatim CPT®-panel-
approved guidelines and parenthetical information specific to cardiology and
vascular surgery. This is the ideal daily companion featuring useful,
definitive specialty-specific coding information beyond what is provided in a
full procedural codebook. Cardiology and vascular surgery coding and billing
knowledge available in a single volume, conveniently superseding the need for
multiple resources or years of experience. FEATURES AND BENEFITS A subset of
specialty-specific CPT® codes chosen by experts based on utilization, denial
risk and complexity Official AMA coding guidelines pertinent to the specialty
and not available in any other specialty codebooks in the market Official code-
specific CPT® parenthetical instructions Plain English descriptors that clarify
for the reader the details of the service represented by the CPT® code CPT®
Assistant citations Procedural illustrations Crosswalks from CPT® to ICD-10-CM
National Correct Coding Initiative (CCI) edits to identify bundled and
separately billable codes CMS Pub 100 billing guidance citations Facility and
non-facility relative value units (RVUs) including global surgery days,
physician work and practice, malpractice and total expenses as well as those
modifiers that can affect relative values Additional chapters on terminology
and anatomy, HCPCS codes, CPT® modifiers and ICD-10-CM coding and documentation
practices Appendixes offering clinical documentation checklists and evaluation
and management (E/M) guidelines Call outs regarding additional information
available in the CPT® QuickRef app (requires in-app purchases)
Coders' Specialty Guide 2024: Urology/ Nephrology - AAPC 2024-01-31
Find all the coding details you need in one convenient resource. There aren’t
enough hours in the day to sort through page after page in search of the
information you need to code a procedure. Put an end to the chase and command
your workflow with the cleverly designed Coders’ Specialty Guide 2024: Urology
& Nephrology. AAPC’s easy-access layout puts you in the driver’s seat. You can
now find all the information you need to file the right code in one spot.
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You’ll code faster and more accurately with quick access to ICD-10 cross
references, NCCI edits, RVUs, procedure illustrations, and coding and billing
tips. Plus, a description of the procedure in easy-to-understand terms, so you
can confidently translate your providers’ notes into the correct codes. Take a
giant leap forward with these essential features: Urology and nephrology CPT®
and HCPCS Level II procedure and service codes, including 2024 new and revised
codes Official descriptors for Category I-III CPT® codes Lay term descriptions
explaining each procedure Fail-safe coding and billing advice for specific
codes CPT® and HCPCS Level II modifier crosswalk for procedures Medicare
physician fee schedule (physicians and hospitals) with RVUs Coding indicators
(pre-, post-, intra-operative, global periods, and diagnostic tests) NCCI edits
Appendix with medical terms ICD-10-CM-to-CPT® crosswalks to effectively code
procedures Comprehensive code index with page numbers for quicker code lookup
Detailed anatomical illustrations Color-coded tabs to help you navigate easily
Command your workflow with mastery and bring in the revenue you deserve with
the Coders' Specialty Guide 2024: Urology & Nephrology. *CPT® is a registered
trademark of the American Medical Association.
CPT Coding Essentials for Cardiology & Cardiothoracic Surg 2018 - American Mcal
Association 2017

Reichel's Care of the Elderly - Christine Arenson 2009-02-09
Reichel's formative text is designed as a practical guide for health
specialists confronted with the unique problems of geriatric patients.
CPT '98 - American Medical Association 1997

CPT Coding Essentials for Cardiology & Cardiothoracic Surgery 2020 - American
Medical Association 2019
This all-in-one resource focuses on the most important CPT® and HCPCS codes for
cardiology and vascular surgery, plus medicine and ancillary services codes
chosen by experts who have taken into consideration utilization, denial risk
and complexity.
Procedure Coding for Cardiovascular Specialists - 1992

Codelink for Cardiology 2004 - Practice Management Information Corporation
2004-03-01
A tool for medical office that links CPT and ICD-9-CM codes for accurate
insurance claims.
Principles of CPT Coding - American Medical Association 2017
The newest edition of this best-selling educational resource contains the
essential information needed to understand all sections of the CPT codebook but
now boasts inclusion of multiple new chapters and a significant redesign. The
ninth edition of Principles of CPT(R) Coding is now arranged into two parts: -
CPT and HCPCS coding - An overview of documentation, insurance, and
reimbursement principles Part 1 provides a comprehensive and in-depth guide for
proper application of service and procedure codes and modifiers for which this
book is known and trusted. A staple of each edition of this book, these revised
chapters detail the latest updates and nuances particular to individual code
sections and proper code selection. Part 2 consists of new chapters that
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explain the connection between and application of accurate coding, NCCI edits,
and HIPAA regulations to documentation, payment, insurance, and fraud and abuse
avoidance. The new full-color design offers readers of the illustrated ninth
edition a more engaging and far better educational experience. Features and
Benefits - New content! New chapters covering documentation, NCCI edits, HIPAA,
payment, insurance, and fraud and abuse principles build the reader's awareness
of these inter-related and interconnected concepts with coding. - New learning
and design features -- Vocabulary terms highlighted within the text and defined
within the margins that conveniently aid readers in strengthening their
understanding of medical terminology -- "Advice/Alert Notes" that highlight
important information, exceptions, salient advice, cautionary advice regarding
CMS, NCCI edits, and/or payer practices -- Call outs to "Clinical Examples"
that are reminiscent of what is found in the AMA publications CPT(R) Assistant,
CPT(R) Changes, and CPT(R) Case Studies -- "Case Examples" peppered throughout
the chapters that can lead to valuable class discussions and help build
understanding of critical concepts -- Code call outs within the margins that
detail a code description -- Full-color photos and illustrations that orient
readers to the concepts being discussed -- Single-column layout for ease of
reading and note-taking within the margins -- Exercises that are Internet-based
or linked to use of the AMA CPT(R) QuickRef app that encourage active
participation and develop coding skills -- Hands-on coding exercises that are
based on real-life case studies


